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November 24, 2021

Dear Families of Canadian Rockies Public Schools,

Re:  Kindergarten Registration 2022 - 2023

Whether you have your own child that is about to start their exciting school journey or you know of
another family who has a child that will be ready for kindergarten in the fall of 2022, please take note of
the information below and pass it on!

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, Kindergarten Open Houses for the 2022-2023 school year will not take
place. Nevertheless, we are excited to welcome kindergarten students to Canadian Rockies Public
Schools to begin their exciting learning experience.

Would your child like to learn through play, learn in nature, or learn to speak French? CRPS offers all
these exciting options! Kindergarten is a time for children to expand their love of learning, their general
knowledge, their ability to get along with others and their interest in reaching out to the world. Our
educational programs provide a caring, nurturing learning environment.

Kindergarten online registration for the 2022-2023 school year will open Tuesday, November 30th at
5:00 pm.

Visit our website at www.crps.ca for more information and to register your child at Elizabeth Rummel
School, Banff Elementary School, Exshaw School or Alpenglow School.

Kindergarten is a significant milestone in your child’s life. Our priority is to ensure that all children have
a positive experience as they learn and grow in safe, inclusive and caring classrooms. We are looking
forward to an amazing year with your children!

Sincerely,

Debbie McKibbin
Deputy Superintendent
Canadian Rockies Public Schools

https://www.crps.ca/programs/kindergarten

